[image: image1.png]nade

Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:
Gary Perry, PRO Supervisor, Tennessee



Date:
7/1/2016



Subject: PRO Committee 2016 Annual Report

Many PRO units around the country are understaffed and in transition. Updating to a more functional electronic process could be beneficial to most PRO units.  
Major Points:

· The need to do more with less: creating Licensing/Credentialing systems, QA review systems, CL survey reviews – PRO units could develop these system in conjunction with the annual CE Oversight Report to RO

· There is a wide variation in PRO unit’s transition from paper to electronic across the country. More support in this transition process could be helpful. 

· Recruiting and retention of CE providers is a significant issue with most DDS PRO units. 
